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Launched in 2015 Children’s Mental Health Week exists to empower, equip and give a voice 
to every child in the UK and this year’s theme is ‘My Voice Matters.’ 1 in 6 children now have 
a diagnosable mental health condition.  

Did you know? In the average primary school class, at least two children have suffered 
abuse or neglect which is why the NSPCC have developed the ‘Speak out. Stay safe’ 
programme which empowers staff to tackle difficult topics with their pupils and helps children 
understand:  

- Abuse in all its forms and the signs of abuse  

- Abuse is never a child’s fault  

- Sources of help available to them, including Childline 

. For more information about the programme and how you can reinforce these messages at 
home, please visit: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/working-
with-schools/  

Prevent is a government strategy designed to stop people becoming terrorists or supporting 
terrorist or extremist causes. The Prevent Strategy covers all types of terrorism and 
extremism, including the extreme far-right wing and extreme religious groups. From July 
2015 all schools have a duty to safeguard children from radicalisation and extremism. This 
means we have a responsibility to protect children from extremism and violent views the 
same way we protect them from drugs or gang violence. The Prevent strategy is not just 
about discussing extremism itself, which may not be appropriate for younger children. It is 
also about teaching children the British Values: the Rule of Law, Democracy, Individual 
Liberty, Tolerance and Mutual respect. We do many age appropriate things in school to help 
students become positive, happy members of society. 
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